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COVID-19 OPERATIONAL UPDATE #1 

The International Financial Services Commission (IFSC) continues to monitor infor-
mation in real-time coming from the Government of Belize, the World Health Organisa-
tion, and other relevant sources. We are committed to ensuring the health and safety of 
our staff and clients.  

Along these lines, the IFSC has implemented the following measures, effective immedi-
ately: 

The IFSC is fully operational at this time.  However, we request that clients contact us via 
telephone or email to conduct business. Our team is equipped to provide the required 
services and fulfil your business needs. 

For General Services contact: 

Email: info@ifsc.gov.bz 
Phone: +501-822-2974/+501-822-3800 
 

For Licensing and Authorisations contact:  

Email:  licensingandauthorisations@ifsc.gov.bz 
Phone: +501-822-2974/+501-822-3800 
 
For Compliance matters contact: 

Email:  complianceandinspections@ifsc.gov.bz 
Phone: +501-822-2974/+501-822-3800 
 
All payments for services should be  done via wire transfers and/or direct deposit to 
IFSC’s accounts at the established local banks in Belize. Please contact the IFSC for the 
relevant bank information or for wiring instructions. 

As the situation with COVID-19 evolves, check our website regularly for the latest updates 
regarding our operations. 
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